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)ÌÚÚÐÌɯ2ÛÙÈÊÌÕÌÙɯ-ɯ"ÏÐÓËÙÌÕɀÚɯ,ÐÕÐÚÛÙà 

/ÈÔɯ3ÜÙÕÌÙɯ-ɯ-ÜÙÚÌÙàɯ2Ü×ÌÙÝÐÚÖÙ 

ɯ+ÈÜÙÌÕɯ,ÐÓÓÌÙɯɯ-ɯ ËÔÐÕÐÚÛÙÈÛÐÝÌɯ ÚÚÐÚÛÈÕÛ 
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The Tr in i ty  T id ings 
To share the love of  God, Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, by loving one another, 

loving our community, and putting our faith into action. 

Dear Trinity Family, 
 

Our 5th Season of Room in the Inn begins this November 1st. As we get ready 

for this year, I wanted to take a moment and let my Trinity Family know what 

Room in the Inn has been able to accomplish since we began and to challenge 

our church to get more involved in this vital ministry. Since we began in 2014, 

we have provided food and shelter to 431 guests. We currently partner with 38 

local churches in the Shoals to do this each winter. This number has grown 

from 4 churches and includes many different churches of a variety of beliefs.  
 

                    Continued on page 5 

 

 

 

 

 

our selves, our souls and bodies our selves, our souls and bodies 

Special Stewardship Breakfast and Speaker 
 

Please make plans to be with us on Sunday, October 28, when the Rev. 
Corky Carlisle will be our guest preacher at both services and during the 
Sunday School time.  Corky was the Interim Rector at Trinity before I came 
in June 2007.  He has a special gift for Stewardship and that is why I have 
asked him to preach.  To make it even better, an exquisite breakfast will be 
served at 9 am and you wonôt want to miss it.  
You should have recently received a 2019 Pledge request and card from me 
in the mail.  Our Pledge Ingathering day is Sunday, November 4, and I highly 
encourage you to hold on to your card and not turn it in until our Ingathering.  
This is for two reasons ï first, I believe it makes a statement in the parish 
when we all turn them in together and then bless them as we take them up 
and, second, it allows you to come hear what Corky has to say as you 
prayerfully consider your pledge for the work and ministry of Trinity.  We 
have a lot going on and a lot to be thankful for and, as always, what we do in 
this place takes money.  Within this past year we have replaced an aging 
HVAC system in the church and are about to start a roofing project for all the 
buildings.  Some of this is being paid for out of remaining funds from our 
Capital Campaign, but not all of it.  Having a strong, working budget allows 
us to do ministry of all kinds out of this parish, but also allows for 
maintenance projects when they are needed.  In looking at what we need to 
keep up our physical structures, operating expenses, current ministries, and 
on-going success of our youth and childrenôs programs, we believe $600,000 
is required to meet these needs.  Having this much or more allows us the 
flexibility to maintain and strengthen what we currently do in this place as 
well as prepare us to do even more in both our parish and the community.  
What a joy that would be. Corky is coming...please join us for one of the 
services, breakfast, and Sunday School as we consider our gift of time, talent, 
and treasure to the work of Trinity.             

                 Fr. Andy 
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Sunday Schedules  

 

ƖƖɯ/ÌÕÛÌÊÖÚÛȮɯ.ÊÛÖÉÌÙɯƖƕȮɯƖƔƕƜ 

ƜɯÈȭÔȭɯ'ÖÓàɯ$ÜÊÏÈÙÐÚÛɯ1ÐÛÌɯ( 
&ÙÌÌÛÌÙȯɯ!ÙÌÕËÈɯ,ÈÚÚÌàɯ+$,ȯɯ)ÈÔÌàɯ&ÙÐÚÏÈÔɯ 

         ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ4ÚÏÌÙÚȯɯ6ÐÓÓɯ#ÈÙÉàȮɯ1ÈÓ×Ïɯ)ÖÕÌÚ 
5ÌÚÛÙàɯ/ÌÙÚÖÕɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ#Èàȯɯ&ÈàÓÌɯ.áÉÐÙÕ 

 
ƕƔȯƗƔɯÈȭÔȭɯ'ÖÓàɯ$ÜÊÏÈÙÐÚÛɯ1ÐÛÌɯ(( 

 &ÙÌÌÛÌÙȯɯ3ÐÕÈɯ,ÖÖÙÌɯ"ÏÈÓÐÊÌɯ!ÌÈÙÌÙȯɯ1ÌÉÌÊÊÈɯ'ÖÝÈÛÌÙ 
ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ4ÚÏÌÙÚȯɯ5ÐÕÊÌɯ!ÙÌÞÛÖÕȮɯ2ÊÖŲɯ"ÙÖÚÚɯ 

          ɯɯɯɯ+ÌÊÛÖÙÚȯɯ'ÌÐËÐɯ3ÐÓÌÕÐÜÚȮɯ!ÌÛÏɯ*ÌàÚÌ 
           ɯɯ(ÕÛÌÙÊÌÚÚÖÙȯɯɯ,ÐÊÏÈÌÓɯ&ÈÓÓÈÏÌÙ 

ɯɯɯɯɯ ÊÖÓàÛÌÚȯɯ ÕÕÈɯ,ÈÕÚÌÓÓȮɯ2ÐÙÈÚɯ*ÌàÚÌ 
ɯɯɯ.ÙÎÈÕÐÚÛȯɯ-ÖøÓɯ!ÌÊÒɯɯɯ 

ɯɯɯɯɯ"ÏÐÓËÙÌÕɅÚɯ"ÏÈ×ÌÓȯɯ)ÌÚÚÐÊÈɯ,ÐÛÊÏÌÓÓ 
ɯɯɯɯ5ÌÚÛÙàɯ/ÌÙÚÖÕɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ#Èàȯɯ&ÈàÓÌɯ.áÉÐÙÕ 

 
Readings: First Lesson: Isaiah 53:4-12  

Psalm 91:9-16 Second Lesson: Hebrews 5:1-10 
The Gospel: Mark 10:35-45 

 
 

ɯƖƗɯ/ÌÕÛÌÊÖÚÛȮɯ.ÊÛÖÉÌÙɯƖƜȮɯƖƔƕƜ 
 

ƜɯÈȭÔȭɯ'ÖÓàɯ$ÜÊÏÈÙÐÚÛɯ1ÐÛÌɯ( 
&ÙÌÌÛÌÙȯɯ&ÜÕÛÏÌÙɯ2ÐÎÓÌɯ+$,ȯɯ2ÜÚÈÕɯ3ÙÖÜÚËÈÓÌɯ 

         ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ4ÚÏÌÙÚȯɯ5ÈÕÌÚÚÈɯ,ÖÙÚÌȮɯ$ÙÐÒÈɯ2ÐÎÓÌ 
5ÌÚÛÙàɯ/ÌÙÚÖÕɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ#Èàȯɯ!ÖÕÕÐÌɯ ÛÒÐÕÚÖÕ 

 
ƕƔȯƗƔɯÈȭÔȭɯ'ÖÓàɯ$ÜÊÏÈÙÐÚÛɯ1ÐÛÌɯ(( 

 &ÙÌÌÛÌÙȯɯ"ÈÙÖÓÌɯ&ÙÈÝÌÚɯ"ÏÈÓÐÊÌɯ!ÌÈÙÌÙȯɯ2ÜÚÈÕɯ3ÙÖÜÚËÈÓÌ 
ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ4ÚÏÌÙÚȯɯ1àÈÕɯ!ÙÈÒÌȮɯ%ÙÐÌÙÚÖÕɯ,ÐÛÊÏÌÕÌÙɯ 

          ɯɯ+ÌÊÛÖÙÚȯɯ,ÌÓÐÕËÈɯ ÜÚÛÐÕȮɯ3ÈÕàÈɯ'ÈàÌÚɯ 
           ɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ(ÕÛÌÙÊÌÚÚÖÙȯɯɯ-ÖøÓɯ!ÌÊÒ 

ɯɯɯɯɯ ÊÖÓàÛÌÚȯɯ)ÖÏÕɯ!ÙÈÒÌȮɯ!ÌÕÕÌŲɯ!ÙÈÒÌ 
ɯɯɯ.ÙÎÈÕÐÚÛȯɯ-ÖøÓɯ!ÌÊÒɯɯɯ 

ɯɯɯɯɯ"ÏÐÓËÙÌÕɅÚɯ"ÏÈ×ÌÓȯɯ)ÌÚÚÐÌɯ2ÛÙÈÊÌÕÌÙ 
ɯɯɯɯ5ÌÚÛÙàɯ/ÌÙÚÖÕɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ#Èàȯɯ!ÖÕÕÐÌɯ ÛÒÐÕÚÖÕ 

 
 Readings: First Lesson: Jeremiah 31:7-9  
 Psalm 126 Second Lesson: Hebrews 7:23-28 

 The Gospel: Mark 10:46-52 
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Those on our prayer list: 

 
Those in the Military:  

#ÌÕàÚɯ9ÌÈȮɯ#ÖÕɯ!ÌÊÒÞÐÛÏȮɯ2ÊÖŲɯ2ÐÉÓÌàȮɯ

)ÈÊÖÉɯ!ÖÉÖȮɯ ËÈÔɯ&ÈÙÍÙÌÙÐÊÒȮɯ3ÈàÓÖÙɯ

&ÙÐÌÙȮɯ*àÓÌɯ ȭɯ3ÈàÓÖÙȮɯ,ÐÊÏÈÌÓɯ+ÈÙÚÌÕȮɯ

3ÏÖÔÈÚɯ'ÈÙÖÓËɯ2ÌÓÍȮɯ/ÈÜÓɯ'ÜÕÛÌÙɯ

,ÈÙÊÜȮɯ ÕËàɯ6ÏÐÛÌȮɯ&ÙÌÎɯ,ÖÙÙÐÚȮɯ

+ÈÛÏÌÕɯ%ÖÖÛÌȮɯ!ÌÕȮɯ#ÈÝÐËɯ+ÖÙËɯ 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Coming up:  

ɓ 

1ÈÊÏÌÓɯ6ÐÕÕɯ"ÈÕÛÙÌÓÓȮɯ,ÈÙàɯ$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ

+ÈÕÌȮɯ$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ!ÌÙÙàȮɯ1ÌËËɯ

3ÖÔÓÐÕÚÖÕȮɯ3ÏÌɯ1ÌÝȭɯ#ÌÈÊÖÕɯ

"ÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÌɯ2ÊÏÐÌÚáȮɯ&ÙÈÏÈÔɯ2ÐÎÓÌȮɯ

+ÌáÓÐÌɯ,ÌÓÛÖÕȮɯ)ÖÏÕɯ2ÜÛÏÌÙÓÈÕËȮɯ3ÏÌɯ

1ÌÝȭɯ#Ùȭɯȫɯ,ÙÚȭɯ ÕËÙÌÞɯ*ÌàÚÌȮɯ,Ùȭɯȫɯ

,ÙÚȭɯ"ÓÐřɯ#ÈÙÉàȮɯ!ÙÈËÓÌàɯ&ÐÓÓÌÚ×ÐÌȮɯ

,ÈÙàɯ!ÖÞÌÙÚȮɯ,ÐÚÚàɯ1ÐËÎÌÞÈàȮɯ,Ùȭɯȫɯ

,ÙÚȭɯ1ÜÚÚÌÓÓɯ,ÌÓÛÖÕȮɯ&ÖÖËÓÖÌɯ/ÙÐËÌɯ

(((Ȯɯ$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ'ÜÎÏÌÚȮɯ-ÖÓÈÕɯ

1ÐÊÏÈÙËÚȮɯ,Ùȭɯȫɯ,ÙÚȭɯ#ÈÝÐËɯ!ÌÈŲÐÌȮɯ

)ÈÊÒɯ&ÐÓÓÌÚ×ÐÌȮɯ,Ùȭɯȫɯ,ÙÚȭɯ!ÙÈËɯ

#ÌÛÏÌÙÖȮɯ,ÌÎÈÕɯ/ÙÐÛÊÏÈÙËȮɯ2ÛÌÝÌɯ

"ÈÛÌÚ 

2ÌÈÕɯ,ÐÊÏÈÌÓɯ.ɀ!ÈÕÕÖÕȮɯ*ÈÛÐÌɯ"ÓÌÔÌÕÛȮɯ

,ÐÓÖɯ-ÐÊÏÖÓÚÖÕȮɯ,ÈÙÛÏÈɯ&ÙÜÉÌÙ-"ÈÉÓÌÙȮɯ

$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ2ÏÈÐÈȮɯ/ÈÜÓɯ)ÖÕÌÚɯ(((Ȯɯ)ÐÔÔàɯ

!ÓàÛÏÌȮɯ+ÐÕËàɯ!ÓÈÊÒÉÜÙÕȮɯ+ÌßÐɯ$ËÐÕÎÛÖÕȮɯ

,ÈÎÎÐÌɯ6ÐÓÓÐÈÔÚȮɯ1ÈÎÈÕɯ,ÖÙÙÐÚȮɯ)ÜÕÌɯ

-ÜÌÚÚÓÌȮɯ-ÌËɯ'ÜÎÏÌÚȮɯ ÕÕɯ,ÖÚÌÚȮɯ%ÙÈÕÒɯ

,ÖÚÌÚȮɯ,ÈÙàɯÈÕËɯ)ÖÌɯ&ÈÙÕÌÙȮɯ*ÌÓÓàɯ

,Ê"ÖÙËȮɯ2ÜÚÈÕɯ,Ê&ÌÌȮɯ,ÈÜÙÐÌɯ2ÏÈÞȮɯ

5ÐÊÛÖÙÐÈɯ&ÙÌÌÙȮɯ3ÐÔɯ3ÈàÓÖÙȮɯ/ÙÐËÌɯ2ÏÌÙÙÐÓÓȮɯ

 Óɯ2ÛÖÊÒÚȮɯ"ÈÛÏàɯ,ÖÌÓÓÌÙȮɯ%ÈàÌɯ5ÐÕÌÚȮɯ

 ÕÛÏÖÕàɯ!ÙÜÊÌɯ2ÔÐÓÌàȮɯ*ÈÛÌɯ!ÖÎÎÜÚȮɯ

*ÈàÓÌÌɯ,Ê&ÌÌȮɯ)ÌÚÚÐÊÈɯ/ÈÐÕÛÌÙȮɯ$ÓÓÌÕɯ#ÐÊÒȮɯ

&ÓÌÕÕɯ!ÈÒÌÙȮɯ,ÈÙÒɯ"ÜÕÕÐÕÎÏÈÔȮɯ ÓÉÌÙÛɯ

3ÙÖÜÚËÈÓÌɯ(((Ȯɯ*ÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÌɯ)ÖÕÌÚȮɯ/ÈÛɯ

1ÜÛÏÌÙÍÖÙËȮɯ"ÌÓÐÈɯ'ÌÐÓȮɯ)ÈÕÈɯ"ÏÐÓËÌÙÚȮɯ

"ÏÜÊÒɯ*ÌÓÓÌàȮɯ$Ëɯ)ÖÕÌÚȮɯ+ÐÉÉàɯ2ÐÔÚɯ

/ÈÛÙÐÊÒȮɯ3ÈÙÈɯ#ÈÙÉà-1ÈÚÏÌÛÈȮɯ!ÙÈËÍÖÙËɯ

+ÈËËȮɯ!ÐÓÓàɯ$ÓÒÐÕÚȮɯ,àÙÖÕɯ2ÛÙÐÕÎÌÙȮɯ3ÈÙÈɯ

)ÖÓÓÌàȮɯ'ÈÓɯ+ÈÕÌàȮɯ3ÖÔɯ6ÏÐÛÌȮɯ2ÈÔÜÌÓɯ

1È×ÏÈÌÓ 

  Our Prayers 

 Altar Flowers 
Upcoming dates available:  

October 21 
October 28 

November 11 
Please call  

256-764-6149 
for more information. 

 Care Committee 
  October Chair: 

 

  Carol Odenwelder 
 & Bruce Cherry 

Altar Guild 
       October Chair: 
          Rudi Pillow 

St. Francis Fair 
November 10, 2018 

¶ Calling all Trinity Members & Friends 

¶ Please plan on contributing & attending 

¶ Craftersé..Start your crafting! 

¶ Calling all cooks & bakers.  
We count on you! 
New this year!! 

  Seasons of giving, craft workshop for 
kids and The Christmas Shoppe 

Meals on Wheels  
 

Trinity delivers meals for Meals on Wheels in the rotation for a week once 

every six weeks.  

Sometimes the only outside contact a recipient has is your smiling face!  

Won't you consider joining this important ministry?  

We're also looking for a Trinitarian to coordinate our Meals on Wheels 

volunteer efforts beginning in January.  
 

Questions?  Call Judy Humphries or Deacon Catherine.  
 

ɓ 

Rest eternal grant to them, O Lord,  
and let light perpetual shine upon them 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to Jeff Johnson and his family on 

the death of his wife Dru Johnson 

ɓ 

Rest eternal grant to them, O Lord,  
and let light perpetual shine upon them 

  

We extend our deepest sympathies to Lib Webb and her family on  

the death of her mother Eva Filer 

"ÜÙÚÐÓÓÖɯÚÌÕËɯÖřɯËÐÕÕÌÙɯ

ÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯ.ÊÛÖÉÌÙɯ"ÜÙÚÐÓÓÖɯ

ÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯÐÕɯ,ÜÓÓÌÕɯÏÈÓÓɯ

.ÊÛÖÉÌÙɯƕƛÛÏɯÈÛɯƚɯ×ȭÔȭɯ ÓÓɯ

ÈÙÌɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌȭɯ/ÓÌÈÚÌɯÉÙÐÕÎɯ

ÈɯËÐÚÏɯÛÖɯÚÏÈÙÌɯÈÕËɯàÖÜÙɯ

ÖÞÕɯËÙÐÕÒȭ 

ɓ 

Rest eternal grant to them, O Lord,  
and let light perpetual shine upon them 

  

We extend our deepest sympathies to Kathryn Townsend and her 

family on the death of her sister in law Belinda Butler 
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NOTES FROM CALLIE 

The Trinity Young Adults are selling T-shirts 
 

to benefit the St. Francis Projects 
Bella Canvas T-shirts - $20 

Bella Canvas Sweatshirts - $40 
 

Orders can be made in the church office  
Cash or Check 

Please write checks to: 
 

Trinity Episcopal Church (St. Francis Project) 
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Continued from page 1 
 

When I speak in our community, I like to say that this might be the bigger miracle of this ministry ï getting 38 

different churches to work together on the same project. Since we began, we have been able to help 42% of 

our guests find employment and housing. This number encourages me each winter knowing that we have 

made a significant impact on many lives.  
 

As the scripture reminds us, the Body of Christ works best together when we all use our different gifts and 

talents to love our neighbors as ourselves. We all bring a unique view of this service to the table and it is 

what makes things like RITI work. Operating and organizing RITI has grown to be a full-time job since our 

inception. Because of this, beginning in May 2018, our Board of Directors and I made the decision to bring 

me on full-time as an Executive Director, so that I could focus solely on growing this ministry. This was a 

huge leap of faith for us as an organization as it takes significant financial resources to make all of this 

happen. But we feel called to do this work and trust that God will continue to bless us with what is needed.   
 

Now that I can focus just on RITI, I will be able to be much more directly involved in Trinityôs nights of 

shelter. I am excited about this! With this, I am challenging each of you to take a moment to find time in your 

winter to participate in at least one night that Trinity hosts. It is much simpler than you may envision ï and 

works best when we all work together. Whether your gift is visiting with strangers, setting up cots and 

organization, staying up late at night, cooking food, or working with a transportation team, all are vital parts 

that make this ministry work. I have seen firsthand Room in the Inn bring a scattered church together while 

doing a night of shelter. Sitting with other members that you may not know while taking care of those in need 

is a beautiful gift to all. It is my prayer that we can train and organize and give 100% of our gifts to help our 

homeless friends in need. I will be holding a couple of training meetings in the next couple of weeks and I 

invite all of you to sit in and learn more about it works and how you can help. As of now, Trinity is signed up 

to host 5 nights this winter ï which only equals about 60 hours of work. I know that Trinity is up to the 

challenge and I hope that this winter, many more of us can be involved. 
 

In addition, I know that being a church located downtown has its challenges. I work closely with some of the 

other churches downtown and we are working collectively to come up with better solutions to help the 

homeless and the hungry. It is often easy to focus on the few that continue to create difficult situations as 

they struggle with addiction and homelessness ï but I want to remind you of the beautiful work that Trinity 

has done to improve the lives of many who had no other options. As Jesus said, we will always have the poor 

among us ï and it is our collective calling to help show them love, even when it is difficult. I continually 

work with Callie and the staff to try and determine good boundaries and policies that keep our Trinity Family 

safe, but also to make sure that we do this with love and care. 
 

Finally, I want to thank each of you for the support and encouragement that you give me and my family in 

this work. Trinity was the first church that I came to with this dream and vision, and it is because of you that 

we have been able to grow as we have. I am often not able to be ñat churchò because of this work, but I am 

always there in spirit. I am very proud to say that I go to Trinity Episcopal Church when I am asked where I 

attend. Our reputation in the community is one of service and affirmation and I am proud to be a part of it 

every day. I ask for your continued prayers for both Room in the Inn, as well as for me personally, as I 

continue to strive to do Godôs work in this calling. 

 
 

Peace & Blessings, 
 

Krista 
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Childrenõs Ministry 

-- Jessie Stracener, Childrenôs Ministry Coordinator 

We have a couple of events to add to our upcoming list! On Monday October 29, Club 456 is invited to 
come and work on decorations for the Halloween Bash, have dinner, and watch Hocus Pocus. We will meet 
from 4:00-7:00pm. They are welcome to come for some or all of that time. I know everyone has a busy 
schedule! 
 

On November 5 we invite K-3 to come and have a game night and make scarecrows. We will meet 4:00-
6:30pm. K-3 kids can bring their own games and we will also have lots of choices available. Dinner will be 
provided.  
 

We would love to plan some fun things for the Trinity Tots group.  
If you have a great idea of something for your 2-4yr olds please let me know.  
 

Our Halloween Bash is almost here.  
For this event we are collecting: 
Large Cardboard boxes 
Candy and small prizes 
Any spare Halloween Decorations you might have sitting around 
All cardboard can be dropped off at my office. There will be a collection basket for the candy and 
small prizes in the front office.  
 
Children and Youth will come together for an All Youth type of event that we are calling our Halloween 
Bash. This event will be open to all ages. It is open to the community so children are welcome to invite their 
friends. We plan for this to be a come and go style event where as usual parents can drop kids off as usual or 
stay with them if you prefer. There will be games, activities an elaborate maze that we are staging in Mullen 
Hall and food. Our first Annual Halloween Bash will run from 4:00-7:00pm so that families that want to 
trick or treat will have plenty of time to do that as well. We encourage everyone to mark this event down on 
your calendar's. It will be during our normal meeting time. We plan to have pumpkin painting, games, food 
and as much fun as we can pack into a few hours. Plan to join us before you go trick or treating! If your 
family plans to join us for this event the easiest way to RSVP is via email so we know how many to prepare 
for. If you want to help make this event a success you can donate candy or prizes that will be used for the 
games. We are also looking for youth and adults to man the games and the hot dog grill.  
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Camp McDowell Youth Retreat  

 
 
 
Our 3rd annual youth retreat with St. John's in Decatur is in 

the books. We had a fantastic time!  


